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The Annual Congregational Meeting of Christ 

the King Lutheran Church will take place today 

following the Worship service.  We will discuss 

the mission of the church, including ministry 

opportunities, election of Leadership Team 

members and the adoption of the 2018 church 

mission proposal. All members and friends of 

Christ the King are invited, and encouraged, to attend.   
 
 

Friends Dinner 

The next Friends Dinner hosted by Christ the King will be held on 

Tuesday March 6 at 5:30 PM.  The Friends Dinner is a weekly dinner for 

individuals with HIV and AIDS that is hosted by various churches in the 

community and is held at Trinity Memorial Episcopal Church in 

Binghamton. 

  

The menu for the next dinner includes macaroni and cheese, goulash, 

rolls, salad, and dessert.  There will be a sign-up sheet in the entrance 

hall, if you would like to contribute to the meal and/or help to serve the 

dinner.  If you have questions, contact Angie Crawford (727-6497), Kelli 

Cruise (349-8557), or Carol Strano (725-6635). 
  
 
 

Wheels for Jesus 

We have begun a ride share ministry for those 

who are unable to get to worship and/or other 

church functions here at CTK or need occasional 

rides.  If you haven’t indicated your willingness 

to help, or your need for a ride, please 

text/email/phone Jody Fiorentino (607-343-5609 

or jodyfio@stny.rr.com).  There is a current need for a ride for someone 

coming from Chenango Bridge. 
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Leadership Team Nominees 

 

Christy Banner 

I’m a Wife, Mother and Grandmother.  I’m a registered nurse by 

profession and have been retired for two years.  I’ve been an active 

member of the Christ the King family for about fourteen years.  I am a 

member of both the CTK Choir and the Good News Band. I feel that I 

have been given a unique view of our community as a whole by acting as 

co-chair of our most recent Call Committee and by participating in both 

services through music ministry.  With the help of God, I look forward to 

serving this community in any way I can.  

 

Karen Erdman 

I have been a member of Christ The King for approximately 18 years.  I 

am a wife and mother.  I attend the traditional service, schedule readers 

for that service, lead a worship team (hand out bulletins, gather offerings, 

assist communion), and am responsible for changing paraments.  I have 

served on Council several times and have felt it was an honor as well as a 

great responsibility to do so.  I’m very interested in continuing to be a 

part of whatever direction we as a congregation will be going and am 

looking forward to being involved in what God has planned for CTK. 

 

Teresa Faughnan 

I was confirmed at Christ the King.   I am a wife and a mother.  I am 

interested in the education of children in the church and am looking 

forward to getting involved with other aspects of church life. I welcome 

the opportunity to make a difference at CTK. 

 

Rachel Schwartz 

 I previously served on Council, also during times of transition for Christ 

the King, so I’m aware of the important work in front of us. For me, 

serving on Council has been a fulfilling way to serve the congregation I 

love and has also deepened my own faith. I attend second service and am 

a member of the Good News Band.  I’m very involved with the youth in 

our congregation, and I’m looking forward to taking them to the national 

gathering in Houston this year.   

 
  

 

 

 

 



Socks for Souls 

Recently, 30+ men’s socks were gratefully accepted by the Rescue 

Mission.  The Friday Morning group is currently collecting women’s and 

children’s socks to be donated to RISE (formerly the SOS Shelter).  In 

addition, donations of toothpaste and soap are always appreciated. 

Donations can be placed in the bin in the Café. 
 

 

Youth Fundraiser 

Doug's Fish Fry and Bake Sale Fundraiser for our teen trip to Texas 

Saturday, March 24, 11am-6pm 

at Matthews Planet Pre-owned on The Parkway 

Pre-event tickets will be on sale soon. 

Proceeds will help pay for travel expenses  

to the ELCA Youth Gathering. 

See Julie Sifert with questions and ideas. 

 

 
Community Hunger Outreach Warehouse (CHOW) 

CHOW helps feed the hungry in our community year-round.  Donations 

of food are needed!  There is a blue barrel in the Entry Way for 

donations of non-perishable foods, such as cereal, instant potatoes, 

soups, and pasta.  

 
Altar Flowers 

If you would like to sponsor flowers for an upcoming Sunday, please 

sign up on the Flower chart which is available on the bulletin board in 

the Entrance Way.  The donation for the flower offering is $20.  Thank 

you for helping to enrich our worship space! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



9:00 AM Readers:  2/25 – Corina Allen    3/4 – Lorna Kinsman   
 

 

Christ the King Weekly Calendar 

 

Sunday, 2/25  - Worship at 10:00 AM 

   - Annual Meeting at 11:15 AM  

 

Wednesday, 2/28 - Dinner & Faith Talk at 5:30 PM 

   - CTK Choir Rehearsal at 7:00 PM 

      

Thursday, 3/1  - Prayer Shawl Ministry at 9:30 AM 

   

Friday, 3/2  - Friday AM Group at 10:00 AM 

 

Saturday, 3/3  - Men’s Group at 8:00 AM 

    

Sunday, 3/4  - Classic Worship at 9:00 AM 

   - Education Hour at 10:10 AM 

- Progressive Worship at 11:15 AM 

 

 

 

Christ the King Lutheran Church Staff 

Church Office Number: 729-2688 

www.ctkvestal.org 

 

Pastor:  

 

Church Administrator:  Marsha Pulz                 marsha@ctkvestal.org 

 

Music Director:  Jim Ford                jrfme2000@yahoo.com 

 

Nursery Staff:  Jane Davis     

 

Sexton:  Gary Robertson 

 

 

 

 

 

WiFi available:  CTK Guest (password: guestinthehouse) 

http://www.ctkvestal.org/
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